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The Oshkosh Police Department, in conjunction with the Winnebago County Coroner’s 
Office, is investigating the death of a 47 year-old female who was found behind a garage in 
the 0-100 block of W. New York Ave. at about 3:30 PM on Saturday, November 1, 2014.   
 
Information gathered from the investigation shows the 47 year-old female was at local 
taverns in the downtown area and appeared to be highly intoxicated prior to her death.  The 
female appears to have been new to the area and may have been attempting to find her way 
home.   
 
An autopsy was performed on the female and results from the autopsy and toxicology 
reports are pending. 
 
The death appears to be an isolated incident and the public is not in any danger.     
 
No other information is available at this time.  Further information may be released when it 
becomes available.   
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